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Q.  Many schools aren’t comfortable sharing information about their families or have compliance 
concerns. How do we respond to schools that want to connect their families but can’t share 
addresses?   
A.



Until May 15, 2020, we are providing phone and remote desktop support through Cox Complete Care at 
no charge to provide peace of mind and ease for technology needs.   

  

Basic C2C 



Q. Can an eligible student receive internet service at a different address other than the address listed 
under the National School Lunch Program? For example, a student may receive free lunch under/at 
their mother’s address but actually reside with a grandmother or another relative.  
A. It is possible for this eligible family to be eligible for the service in these circumstances, but the use of 
a different service address may result in them having to go through the manual application process.   
 
Q. If a customer has phone and cable but not high-speed internet, can they still apply to see if they are 
eligible for the data service offer?  
A. Yes, they can. Please visit  Cox.com/LowCostInternet to access program information. 
 
Q. Who should C2C program participants contact if they experience technical issues with their service?   
A. C2C participants will follow the same process as all Cox customers to resolve technical issues, and that 
is to call Cox technical support.   

Q. Before advertising the C2C offer, was Cox required to obtain FCC or another governmental agency 
approval on the guidelines for eligible subscribers to internet service?  
A. The C2C program is not mandated by the FCC nor any other governmental agency. Our support of the 
program is voluntary and consistent with our history of supporting youth and education in the 
communities we serve. The current C2C program was developed in conjunction with the partnership of 
the FCC and the NCTA, and Cox Communications volunteered to pilot the program in our San Diego 
market in spring of 2012.  


